
March 14, 2017 

Rockley Family Foundation 
PO Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226 

Dear Tobin Rockley, 
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FOUNDATION 

Thanks to our magnanimous donors like you, we were able to award over $191,396.25 in scholarships to 
124 students this past Fall semester, helping deserving students take classes toward their degree 
without the worry of financial burden. 

This incredible achievement would not have been possible without all of the wonderful support we have 
received from donors like you. These scholarships are more than a reiTef of financial burden on our 
students, it is an investment in their future . Of the 124 scholarship recipients, nearly 70% of them have 
achieved at least a 3.50 GPA and higher. Many of them are sustaining 4.00 GPAs! 
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I would like to share with you an update on the student recipient(s) receiving the Rockley Family 
Scholarship 

This student maintained a GPA of a 3.5 or above during the Fall 2016 semester: 
Christopher Hollis 3.70 

We understand that you have many options when it comes to charitable giving, but we also know that 
as a past supporter of the ACC Foundation, you recognize the importance of what we do. It takes a 
community to empower a new generation of learners; to build a workforce and to strengthen our 
economy. When you invest in the ACC Foundation, you are truly MOVING MOUNTAINS. 

Campus Box 43 • 5900 S. Santa Fe Drive • P.O. Box 9002 • Littleton, CO 80160-9002 
phone: 303.797.5914 • fax : 303.797.5708 • email: foundation @arapahoe.edu 



Thanks to the generosity of the Colorado Opportunity Scholarship Initiative (COSI) the ACC Foundation 
has access to $489,499 to MATCH your scholarship donation $1 for $1! The goal of COSI is to increase 
graduation rates and the preparedness of Colorado students to earn a livable wage, graduate with less 
debt and positively contribute to the growth of our state's economy. 

Your investment in the Arapahoe Community College Foundation makes a huge difference not only in 
the life of a student and their family but in our community as a whole. This is the time to magnify your 
impact and make a difference in more students' lives! Best wishes to you and yours for a healthy, happy 
year and may prosperous opportunities fill your days. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. You may reach me at 303.797.5881 or 
vanisha.douvon@arapahoe.edu. 

Thank you again for your ongoing support! 

Warm Regards, 

Vanisha Douvon 
Program Coordinator 
ACC Foundation 

The Arapahoe Community College Foundation is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt charitable organization that raises and manages private 
funds for the benefit of Arapahoe Community College. Under Internal Revenue Service guidelines, you may be entitled to 

deduct the full value of your gift(s) if ACC has not provided goods or services in return for your donation. If you have questions, 
please contact the ACC Foundation at 303-797-5881. The ACC Foundation federal tax ID number is #23-7093127. 


